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From: BoardSec
Sent: January 4, 2017 9:37 AM
To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2016-0296, EB-2016-0300, EB-2016-0330

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
 
 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: January 3, 2017 7:17 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2016-0296, EB-2016-0300, EB-2016-0330 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
This hearing is obviously a formality as the gas companies have already informed their customers of the 
approximate increases, which they will begin collecting January 1, 2017.  
 
My letter is in regards to how the 'Cap and Trade' will be shown, or hidden, on our gas bills. I do NOT want to 
see this included in the Delivery Charge. I want to see a line on our bills that clearly state the amount of Cap 
and Trade that I am paying. I want to see what amounts, ie. Delivery, that is attributed to the gas company vs 
how much my government is charging for its portion of the bill.  
 
The government says that it is the OEB that has insisted that the Cap and Trade be included in the Delivery 
charge. I find this surprising that it would matter to the OEB. Since it is now up to you, handle the situation 
properly and show the Cap and Trade clearly on all gas bills.  
 
Unlike the Delivery charge, HST should not be applied to the Cap and Trade TAX! 

Name: Wayne Davis 

 

 

 

Fax: 0 

Company:  




